
TO: Senator Dole 
FR: Kerry 

RE: Harvard/Radcliffe Summer-in-Washington Program 
12:30 p.m. 
S-207 

*Brief opening remarks and Q&A before Harvard/Radcliffe 
students interning in Washington. 

*A good opener might be to mention that Mrs. Dole is member 
of Board of Overseers, so they should feel free to tell you any 
complaints they have about Harvard, and you'll pass them on. 

*Also might want to mention that Dennis Shea is a graduate 
of both Harvard and Harvard Law School. Despite that fact, he 
turned out to be a conservative Republican. 
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...... ~ \u ~ FAX 617- 495-1364 

Senator Robert Dole ~ 
SH-141 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510-1601 

Dear Senator Dole: or .j711~, ,,, "" • 

As the director of the Institute of Politics' H:~~:r~~:~:iffe ~ ~ 
Summer-in-\Vashington Program (and as a resident of El Dorado), I 
am writing to you with the great hope that you will be able to 
address a group of our students in Washington this summer. 

The goal of the Institute 's program is to encourage interest and 
participation in politics and public service among the more than 200 
Harvard-Radcliffe undergraduates interning in Washington for the 
sum mer. Our speaker series is designed each year to expose 
students to a broad range of individual perspectives in public life. 
Speakers in previous summers have included justice Antonin Scalia, 
Commerce Secretary Ron Brown, and journalist David Brinkley. I 
imagine that your schedule is overwhelming, but I and my fellow 
undergraduates would be most honored if you would participate . 

The program runs from the second week of June through mid-
August. The format of the talk , the exact date , time, and number of 
students you would address, is at your discretion. I will contact your 
office soon to discuss this in greater detail. Thank you for your 
consideration. 

~On a personal note , I waht to ~ain express my apprsc~th 
flowers that you and Elizabeth sent to our family on the passing of 
my great-uncle, Frank Boyd of Moran, a year-and-a-half ago.) 

Sincerely, 

f/kw.k!/.r-~r.a 
Matthew Stroni 1 • 2 / ·.,, .., _ '/"' 01• 

Director t " - ,,-.. ,... '(.JI 
Harvard/Radcliffe Sum mer-in-Washington Program 
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